
HB 1400 -- SHAMPOOING

SPONSOR: DeGroot

This bill states that individuals who shampoo hair for money do not
need to obtain a cosmetology or barber license. Instead, all
individuals engaging in the practice of shampooing for compensation
need to register with the State Board of Cosmetology and Barber
Examiners. No education or training is required to register,
except that the shampooist must complete a self-test on infection
control techniques and diseases of the scalp based upon a brochure
to be prepared by the Board.

This bill is similar to HB 906 (2017).


